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 Antoine Frange OBJEMAIL2014/7444/P 05/02/2015  23:21:48 We are owners/occupiers of Flat 1, 4 Kingscroft Road - which is the garden flat. 

We are concerned that the proposed variation may mean a window in the rear of the extension. with a 

direct line of sight into our garden. We fear this may intrude into our privacy, as currently no accessible 

windows at such a small distance can look into the garden. Also we are unsure from the plan as to the 

height of the proposed extension, but it might potentially reduce light available to the maple tree we 

have in the back of the garden.
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4 Kingscroft Road
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